Keri O'Brien

From: Michelle Ventimiglia <rnmkeywest@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 4:56 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: Variance approval

My name is Michelle Ventimiglia. | live at 3720 Paula Avenue, across the street from 3725. We have no issues with being
granted a variance approval.

Thank you,
Michelle Ventimiglia

Sent from my iPhone



